
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Varat, Danny <dvarat@ic.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/3/2013 12:13:41 PM

Subject: meeting with marcia

Danny,

Never heard back from you on rescheduling the meeting with Marcia. Let me know when Senator Ryberg is available 
and I can set it up.

I know time is of the essence so you can get through the procurement process.

Ted Pitts
Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov

NOTE: GOVERNOR HALEY'S OFFICE FULLY COMPLIES WITH FREEDOM OF INFORMATION LAWS AND ALL EMAILS 
MAY APPEAR IN THE NEWSPAPER AT SOME POINT.
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